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Dean, University of Nevada School of Medicine 

Please join us at a press briefing to welcome Dr. Robert H. Miller, newly appointed dean 

of the School of Medicine. Dr. Miller, who will assume his duties as dean on November 

1, 1999, is currently associate dean for clinical affairs and vice-chancellor for clinical 

affairs at Tulane University in New Orleans, Louisiana. 

Dr. Miller will discuss his plans for the medical school as a statewide institution, and his 

vision for creating a major academic medical complex in southern Nevada. He brings to 

the medical school a broad base of experience in clinical medicine and academic 

administration. Dr. Miller earned his medical degree from Tulane's School of Medicine 

and an MBA from its AB Freeman School of Business. He also spent a year in 

Washington, D.C., as a Robert Wood Johnson Health Policy Fellow, and then taught for 

six years at Baylor College of Medicine in Houston . 


